
 

          

   

 

 

 

 

 

  

VOLUNTEER ROSTER  

NOW OPEN 

Volunteer opportunities for the 

2020 Villanova Carnival are now 

open!  

Many stalls have already filled their 

rosters – so a big thank you to 

everyone who has already put their 

hand up.  

If you haven’t volunteered yet, 

please click the link (or copy into 

your web browser) to go to the 

signup sheet: 

https://volunteersignup.org/FQK94 

and follow the instructions.  

Even if you can only make it for half 

an hour, please sign up and we will 

make it work! Thank you for 

volunteering and helping to make 

the event successful.  

THE COUNTDOWN IS ON – LESS THAN THREE WEEKS TO GO!  
 

Villanova’s annual International Carnival is on again on Saturday 21 March from 5pm to 10pm.  

Enjoy an evening of fantastic food and great family entertainment. There will be plenty of rides for all ages, old-
fashioned favourite stalls including Cakes, Sweets, Lob-A-Choc, Tombola and more, licensed bars and live music.  

This year we are raising money to complete the installation of air-conditioning throughout the entire College – 
something every child will no doubt benefit from and enjoy in years to come.  

Don’t forget to follow us on Facebook for more information and updates – Villanova Carnival  

CALLING ALL BAKERS –  

SWEET TREATS AND CAKES WANTED  

The Sweets Stall and Homemade Cake Stall are back again and need 

contributions from the whole College community.  

The Cake Stall is seeking donations of slices, cupcakes, cakes, 

lamingtons and cookies. Simply drop off on the day from 2pm at the 

Cake Stall or place in the nearby fridge. Bring wrapped on a disposable 

plate or in cellophane bags with listed ingredients attached. Gluten 

free, dairy free and vegan options welcomed. No cream or items that 

melt easily please. Need recipe ideas? Visit www.taste.com.au 

Contributions for the Sweets Stall would also be appreciated. 

Collection of all finished sweets will be at the Junior School Office 

Wednesday to Friday morning the week of the carnival. Packaging and 

guidelines are available and can be left at the College for your child to 

collect. Some product/ingredients will be available to assist you in 

your sweet preparation. Please contact Nicole (0412 197 355) to 

arrange other drop off options, packaging or collection of ingredients. 

Year 6 families are asked to support and donate ingredients or a cash 

donation for the Sweet Stall. A collection tub will be placed in the 

Junior School Office. Non-perishable items only please such as sugar, 

condensed milk, choc melts, golden syrup, icing sugar and so on.   
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TOMBOLA DONATIONS NEEDED  

Years 7, 8 and 9 – Do you want to win a pizza party for your class? 

We need your help to collect 1,200 Tombola bags to make this stall a 

success! The Middle School Pastoral class that brings in the most bags will 

win a pizza party! If every student brings in five bags, we can meet the 

target. 

Tips for Tombola bags 

1. Use a Ziplock sandwich bag 

2. Lollies and food must be wrapped 

3. All items must be fresh/new 

4. Any corporate donations would be appreciated. 

Suggested items 

Lollies/chocolates – lollipops, Redskins, Wizz Fizz, sherbet, Minties, eclairs, 

Freddo Frogs, snack size chocolates 

Food – snack size chips, snack size biscuits e.g. Tiny Teddies 

Stationery – stickers, highlighters, pens, pencils, gel pens, erasers, 

notebooks, stamps etc.  

Novelty items – mini torch, key rings, mini playing cards, bouncy balls 

Please drop donations off in your classroom by Thursday 19 March.  

LOB-A-CHOC TALLY 

BOARD  

More than 127kg of chocolate 

has been donated for this 

year’s Lob-A-Choc by the Year 

Five cohort! An amazing 

effort!  

This week’s leader board is as 

follows: 

     1st…..5 White – 31.67kg 

     2nd…..5 Red – 28.81kg 

     3rd…..5 Gold – 25.86kg 

     4th…..5 Black – 15.09kg 

     5th…..5 Green – 14.85kg 

     6th…..5 Blue – 10.84kg 

As a reward for the incredible 

amount of donations received 

so far, we have added two 

more class prizes to say 

THANK YOU!  

First place will win a pizza and 

soft drink class party. 

Second place will win a hot 

chip class party.  

Third place will win a Zooper 

Dooper ice block class party.  

Anything can happen 

between now and Friday 20 

March, so please keep the 

donations coming!   

 

We need an MC for the night! 

If you can help or know someone who might be interested, please contact 

Carnival Coordinator Jamie Whitlock – jamie@brubecks.com.au 



 

     CLASS ALLOCATIONS  

In order to manage the demands on families, each 

Year Level has been allocated a stall to support at the 

Carnival. Each year’s requirements are different, with 

some seeking donations of dry goods, help with 

cooking, cash to go towards supplies, and of course 

volunteers to help run the stall on the night.  

You should have received information about what 

your year level is required to provide, but if not here 

is a quick list.  

Make sure you follow your year level Facebook page 

and the Villa Carnival Facebook page for more 

information.  

Year 5 – Lob-A-Choc 

Year 6 – Toy Stall and Sweets Stall 

Year 7 – Tombola and Snow Cone 

Year 8 – Tombola, Curry Hut and Fiesta Latino 

Year 9 – Tombola and Greek Stall 

Year 10 – French Café 

Year 11 – Footy Throw, Publican’s Purse and 

donations of alcohol* 

Year 12 – Publican’s Purse and donations of alcohol* 

*Parent must personally deliver alcohol donations.  

 

RIDE ARMBANDS AVAILABLE NOW 

Villa Carnival Ride Armbands are now available to 

buy through Parent Lounge.  

Just select ‘Make a Payment’ – ‘Tours and 

Excursion’ and select the quantity you wish to buy.  

This year sees a major newcomer – the Dominator! 

This massive whirling ride will have everyone 

screaming! (Must be 130cm to ride.) 

 

There will also be a Giant Commando Obstacle 

Course, the Dragon Castle, Laser Skirmish, the 

Bungee Tramps and this year the Football QLD 

Inflatable Football Field – something for everyone!  

Pre-purchase to save money and time! Armbands 

entitle the student or child to unlimited rides for 

the whole night!  

 



 

 

        

          

          

 

  



 

 

S  SAVE THE DATE – tell all your family and friends! ‘Like’ us on Facebook–Villanova Carnival  

https://www.facebook.com/villanovacarnival/
https://www.facebook.com/villanovacarnival/

